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Michelle Endresz

From: Heidi Chapman on behalf of Amy Tucker
Sent: Friday, September 13, 2024 7:00 PM
To: Amy Tucker
Cc: Heidi Chapman; Paul R. Suits
Subject: CMO BLAST:  Annual SwipeSense Badge Change-Out

Importance: High

Sent on behalf of Paul Suits, Director, InfecƟon PrevenƟon… 
 
It’s that Ɵme of year again!  InfecƟon PrevenƟon is conducƟng their annual SwipeSense Badge Change-Out at Upstate 
University Hospital.   
 
As in previous years, we are grateful to the AdministraƟve Assistants of our Department Chairs for their help with 
distribuƟon.  Please stop by your Department Chair’s office to get your new badge.   
 
New badges will be acƟvated on Wednesday, September 18, 2024.  Badges can be changed out prior to next Wednesday 
as our InfecƟon PrevenƟon Team can conduct contact tracing via EPIC.  Old badges can be placed in the baƩery disposal 
bins.   
 
If you do not currently have a SwipeSense badge, please email your name, Upstate ID #, and unit/department to the 
SwipeSense team at SwipeSense@upstate.edu and a new badge will be made for you.   
 
We will be repeaƟng this process at Upstate Community Hospital in November 2024. 
 
Best, 
Amy 
 
Amy Tucker, MD, MHCM 
Chief Medical Officer 
Associate Dean for Clinical Affairs, Norton College of Medicine 
 
The informaƟon contained in this email is confidenƟal and intended only for the use of the party to whom it is 
addressed.  If you are not the intended recipient, please be aware that you are strictly prohibited from sharing, 
distribuƟng, or copying this email.  If you have received this email by mistake, please noƟfy the sender.  Thank you. 
 
 


